
 

 

WINTER HARD COURT VOLLEYBALL 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Your child has nominated to play Volleyball at Country week this year and as a pre-requisite students need to 
play in the 2025 BVA Hard Court season. 
 

• The season will commence on Wednesday 30th April. 
• The season will run from the 30th April to the 10th September with a break over the July School Holidays  
• Venue is the South West Sports Centre with 2 time slots - 5:20pm and 6:10pm   
• Training for the Grammar teams will be Thursday from 3:30pm – 4:30pm in the gym commencing 

Thursday 1 May. 
 
All students need to sign up as a Volleyball WA Member which is $34 – you need to sign up as an U19 Gold 
member.  
 
The link to the form is below 
 
https://volleyballwa.com.au/membership-2-2/ 
 
You will need to create an account for the student and then log in and register as a 2025/26 Gold Under 19 
Membership. 
 

 
 
Once you have registered can you please send me through confirmation of the registration via email. 
 
The Grammar cost to participate in the season will be $100 and this will be charged to your school account 
mid way through Term 2. 
 
If there are any questions, or if your child has decided not to participate in the winter season, can you please 
email. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Jason Reid 
Head of Sport and Activities       

https://volleyballwa.com.au/membership-2-2/

